General Meeting South Seaside Park Homeowners and Voters Assoc.
July 2018
President Whiteman called the meeting to order.
The pledge of Allegiance was said and opening prayer given
Roll Call- absent Tom Drew George Giovenco and Rob Schwartz
Minutes from the June 2018 General Meeting were read and approved

Treasurer’s Report - Balance on hand is $7,300. Proposed budget for up coming year is
$23,000.00. The report was approved.

Communication Secretary- Judy thanked everyone for their support.
Directors

Don Meeker thanked members for their support and invited all to attend Planning
Board Meetings. They can be fun!

Bob Nora - 50 more signs are gone

VP Jim Fulcomer - Berkeley has hoped we would give up. They have done much to discourage
us. The Planning Board meeting on August 2nd will decide what will transpire the last 4 or 5
meetings. Roberts Rule say 1st up should be last up. Berkeley definitely wants the last word.
Our finance expert will rebut their findings and our new planner will do the same.

New Business - Treasurer Arlene Nora presented the 2019 proposed budget of $23,000. Vote
will be taken at the August meeting.

The public input portion is fast approaching, so your concerns will be heard.
Our attorney will be at the August 26th general meeting.

Meeting adjourned.



